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From the desk of Mr. Spondyl
As unbelievable as it seems, there are only a few months left in
the school year. Our classrooms are preparing for our normal
end of the year activities. The students are excited for our
upcoming field trips, 5th grade graduation, class parties, and
all the other end of the year events they normally participate
in. As a reminder, please send in payment for school fees if you
have not yet already done so and complete your online forms if
they are not completed. If you have any questions, please call
the office. Have a great April! 

 Mr. Yianni Spondyl, Principal
 Washington Elementary 

Upcoming Events:
APRIL

4 - No School (teacher inservice)
10 - KNDG Round up (by appt.)

17-21 - Spring Break
24 - Steam night (6-8:00) 

&  Bookfair

MAY
7- kg, 1, 2 Spring Concert 6pm  @ HS

26 - No School
27 - Olympic day

30- 5th  gr. Graduation @ 9am

JUNE
4 - Student last day

CONTACT INFORMATION

5786 BEECHWOOD AVE. N.E.

ALLIANCE, OHIO 44601

330-823-7586

FAX 330-823-7465

PRINCIPAL: MR. SPONDYL

y_spondyl@marlingtonlocal.org

Secretary: Mrs. Caruso

r_caruso@marlingtonlocal.org

Attendance: Mrs. Johnson

t_johnson@marlingtonlocal.org



DYNAMITE DUKES
These students have been honored by their classroom teachers for showing 

great character, being a positive peer and portraying their Duke Pride. 

Mrs. Holzer’s Class - Emeric Findling & Roman Miller

Ms. Rovnak’s Class - Clara Dickerhoof

Mrs. Gerber’s Class -Montana Richardson
 

Mrs. Miller’s Class - Cassidee Miller

Ms. Spalding’s Class - Cassidy Custer

Mrs. Wood’s Class - Rayyaan Alihassan

READ - A - THON

March 17 - March 28

School Goal: 50,000 minutes read and $10.000 raised!
READ 800 minutes or Raise $300 - Lunch @ Fire Station

READ 700 minutes  or Raise $200 - Extra STEAM lab time
READ 500 minutes or Raise $100 - EXTRA RECESS

Raise $50 - pick an item from Spirit Store
Raise $25 - choice of Duke coin or Book token



The following 3rd-5th grade students have been nominated by their teachers as Student of
 the Month. Our fifth grade Kiwanis student will be recognized at our School Board meeting.

Congratulations on your achievement!

Mrs. Bowser's - Jaxson Bradley is our Student of the month for April. Jaxson has been working
very hard to overcome some of his fears and is doing a tremendous job with this. He is a hard

worker and leads by his example. Jaxson is a caring friend who looks out for others as 
well as for himself. Keep up the great work, Jaxson!

 Mrs. Miller's - Olivia Castellucci is our April Student of the Month. Olivia is a great helper 
and a good friend. She likes to learn as much as she can and pushes herself academically. 

She puts in 100% effort each day! In her free time, she likes to read, play with friends, 
play softball, and is in 4-H. 

Jace Swisher is Ms. Cully's student of the month. Jace shows his kindness by helping friends 
in a variety of ways, without being asked. He is patient, thoughtful, and hardworking. 
He pushes himself to do his best work and doesn't back down from a challenge. He is a 

natural leader in our class and shows integrity in all he does. Keep it up, Jace! 

Mrs. Wilson’s - Ronnie Grosschmidt is a caring student who always does her best in her
schoolwork. She is a great reader, works diligently, and isn't afraid to ask questions. 

She is a friend to all of her classmates. 

Our fifth grade Kiwanis student will be recognized at our School Board meeting. 
Congratulations on your achievement!

5th Grade Kiwanis Student of the Month for April is Sawyer Flott!

Cora Dennis is Mr. Bailey's Student of the Month. Cora is an excellent student,
 who works very hard. Her favorite subject in school is social studies. 

Outside of school,Cora likes to play soccer. She also has two brothers, Cole and Cru. 
Great job this month, Cora!

 



 
Lyla Marlowe is the April Student of the Month for Mrs. Craig's class. Lyla has 

pushed herself incredibly hard this year, and has continued to grow in her academics 
throughout the year. She is passionate, energetic and enjoys laughing and finding 

goodness
 in the world around her. She has a kind heart towards others and has learned 

throughout 
this year to extend more grace and kindness to herself as well. Her confidence in the
classroomhas grown tremendously, and I am looking forward to seeing her continue
 to grow and end the year well. Lyla, keep working hard and pushing yourself to do 

the best you can - you are a Duke worth following! 

JUMP A THON
A huge shoutout to everyone for their participation in the 28th Annual Jump Rope

 for Heart. Once again the Washington Community and families came through 
raising $3,021.30 for the American Heart Association. All prizes have been ordered 

and should arrive in April. Thank You all very much!! 

MATH TEAM
Our Math team recently competed at Massillon - Washington High school in Massillon. 

The Math Team consisted of  5th Grade Algebra, Data, Probability
Laci Davis 

Riley Castellucci - 8th Place
Bryce Gates - 7th Place

5th Grade Number Sense
Mason Lucas - 8th Place
Livia Hilliard - 6th Place
Jace Swisher - 5th Place

5th Grade Geometry, Measurement
Kylee Battershell 
Melody Greiner 

Congratulations to everyone!


